
Renfrew Minor Soccer 2025 

U15 Boys Cup Day 

 

On behalf of the entire Renfrew Minor Soccer Executive, we would like to thank you and your 
team for joining us for the VUSL U15 Boys Cup Day coming up this Saturday August 16th. 

 

Information for your team 

 

Game Sheets – Coaches, please be sure that you bring 2 copies of your game sheet for each 
game that your team plays. 

Quarter/Semi/Final games – Please bring with you 6 printed game sheets with only your team 
information (no opposing team, game# or field location indicated).  That can be filled in as 
required.  Any questions about this please email soccerrenfrew@gmail.com. 

Fields – All games will be played on the 2 soccer fields behind the arenas (Lindsay and 
Jamieson).  Our club will be setting up the fields and will provide a canopy as well as a team 
bench for each team to use during games. 

Construction – There has been ongoing construction taking place on Mateway Drive since mid 
July.  We are not certain if they will be working on Saturday, but wanted you to be aware. 

Food & Drinks – See the flyer attached for food and drinks being sold (Domino’s Pizza, cold 
drinks).  Please let your parents know that we will have slices of Domino’s pizza, cold drinks and 
snacks available for sale (Cash only please!) 

Washrooms – There are washrooms available inside the MyFM Centre – but please note that 
cleats need to be removed upon entry and not worn inside the facility. 

 

We will be providing sun shelters on each field for use during the games, but please remind all 
players and families that they should remember to bring lots of fluids for hydration and lots of 
sunscreen! 

 

Thank you again and best of luck to all teams! 


